

# **TODDLER TOWN DAYCARE**

## "Where your child ALWAYS comes first"

Toddler Town Daycare Too, 5934 W. Diversey, Chicago, IL 60639 - T: 773-622-9433 - F:773-804-1273-

#### Teddy Bear Classroom-2yr olds

Dear Parents,

We welcome September and the new School Year with open arms. We are ready to begin this month by getting to know our new friends and learning new material with the children, using fun topics that interest them. We plan to use this month to teach the new Teddy Bears about our routines, and their new curriculum. Our focus of the month will be to introduce everyone to shapes, colors, numbers, and the alphabet. We also want to teach the new Teddy Bears new games and maybe even learn some new games ourselves to teach the children. We hope to fill this year with new learning experiences, and lots of FUN!

Your mama Bears, Ms. Selina and Ms. Jackie

#### **Dragons Classroom-4yr olds**

Dear Parents,

The school year has finally started and I am pleased to have your child in my class this year. For the month of September, we will be working on recognizing and writing the letters Aa-Zz, and numbers 1-4. If you have any comments or concerns, please fill free to contact me.

Thank you

Ms Hope

#### **Butterfly Classroom-3vr olds**

September's Theme is: Family, Friends and Feelings - Start the school year off right as we learn about our family, friends and Feelings! We will explore emotions and what makes us feel the way we do. The class will work together to discover new ideas for building friendships while helping them learn important lessons about friendship, taking turns, understanding differences and saying sorry. Your children will practice team-work as well as many different ways to communicate their feelings. We will take the time to get to know all of our friends and new families. This month we will have our first Home/School Activity entitled: All About Me! The more they know themselves, their feelings, their family and their school, the better they will understand how to care and show the same kindness to others.

Mrs. Claudia & Ms. Irene

#### **Lions Classroom 4yr olds**

Hi Parents! My name is Ms. Megan and I will be the new teacher for the Lion's class. You've probably seen me around the daycare from time to time working in different classrooms. Mainly, I used to be in the kindergarten room as an assistant but now I get the privilege of having a classroom of my own. This year our class will learn so many exciting subjects and we will also do so many great and fun projects and activities! For the month of September we will have an introduction month. We will start the first couple of weeks with focusing on the classroom and going over daily schedule. Then we will have the last two weeks decided to an "All About Me" and "Friendship" theme so we can get to know each other better. I am looking forward to awesome school year!

Ms. Megan

### Koalas Classroom-5yr olds

Bye Bye Summer Vacation! Its about that time of year again where we get ready for a full school year of learning, exploration, growth and fun!

In the month of September we will be very busy in the Koalas class. The 1st couple of weeks we will focus on our All About Me unit and introducing the new rules, routines and work. The 2nd week of the month we will begin our Sight Words. This is exciting for the children as it is the beginning of something fabulous..Reading. Parents, please be sure to check homework daily. Also, check the cubby for adequate clothing. Mrs. Jane

### Bears Classroom 4/5yr olds

We will begin the month of September by discussing about ourselves through an All About Me topic to get to know the children better. We will also be discussing Animals, Bugs, the Fall season as well as Colors. We will practice our writing skills by learning new words with the letters that we will be learning for that week. We will also begin learning our numbers from 1-6, using different collage materials to practice counting. For our art projects, we will begin to use fall materials such as pinecones, leaves, acorns and sticks to create fall collages and landscapes. We will also continue to involve our senses in sensory play as well as experiment with science. It will be a fun month! Ms. Taga

#### **Important News**

Parents be aware that children will be transitioning to new classrooms this month so please be sure to have a new change of clothing and any other items updated.

It is imperative that EVERY-ONE see Mr. Robert in the office to update the Emergency Information in your childs file. You can also give that information to your childs teacher so they can give it to the office.

Tuition payments are due on time to avoid any late fees.